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Goal 1: The District will strive to provide the best possible educational programs.  

• Congratulations to the class of 2023.  Thank you for all the memories.  Best of luck in the future.  

• Congratulations to the following Cardinals of the Week 
o Kyli Ketchum 
o Mariah Wirt 
o Jana Blair 

• Congratulations to the senior high school band and choirs on their concert performances to end the school year.  
Thanks to Mr. Wilmes and Mr. Hamilton for their support throughout the year.  

• Congratulations to Garrett Bonow on making it to the State Track and Field meet in shotput.  

• Congratulations to all of our spring sports activity participants.  Thanks for a great spring.  Thank you to all the 
spring activity coaches for your time and effort to make such great seasons.  

• We will be notifying families shortly of updates to our concurrent enrollment offerings including additions in 
music, math, and ag.  

Goal 2: The District will strive to hire, develop, and maintain the best possible staff.  

• Welcome Sam Barnes as our new Girl’s Basketball coach and paraprofessional.  

• Thank you to Linda Pierce for her 32 years as high school paraprofessional.  Linda has helped hundreds of our 
students reach graduation.   

• Thank you to all staff members not returning for the 2023-24 school year. 

• Thank you to all staff for a great 2022-23 school year.  There are many things to be proud of and your effort did 
not go unnoticed.  

Goal 3: The District will strive to maintain a positive emotional and safe climate for learners and staff.  

• Thank you to student council for a great homecoming week.  The color run was a fantastic way to end.  
• Thank you to Kalmes Implement for donating shirts for our tractor drivers.  
• Congratulations to all of our seniors receiving awards and scholarships.  Thank you to all the 

organizations that supported our students in the form of scholarships.  
Goal 4: The District will strive to maintain and improve the district infrastructure. 

• Thank you to our custodians for all their work with prepping our building for graduation.   
 

Upcoming Events 

• June 20 -30 Summer School for Math and Social Studies 

• July 10-21 Summer School for English and Science? 

• July 10-14 and July 24-28 Summer Credit Recovery 

• September 5 (All Day orientation for grades 6/7 and new students; computer checkout for 8-12 students) 

• September 6 First Day of School for All Students 


